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oodash is postponing the publication of the interim report 
for the fourth quarter 2023

The Board of Directors of Oodash AB (the "Company") has decided to postpone 
the publication date of the financial statements announcement for 2023 to March 
31, 2024, instead of the previously communicated date of February 28, 2024. The 
reason is that there have been significant changes in the group during 2023, and 
the Company therefore needs more time to compile the financial figures.

For further information, please contact:
Arli Mujkic, CEO, oodash Group AB
E-mail: arli@oodash.com
Phone: +49 176 626 999 64

About oodash
oodash is a group with a focus on companies within Software-as-a-Service (SaaS) and Artificial 
Intelligence (AI), especially in Business Intelligence (BI) and Data security (GDPR). The group 
also provides AI services in the form of consultation, education and implementation. The group 
operates on a global market, the head offices are located in Stockholm (Sweden) and Munich 
(Germany). Listed on Nasdaq Stockholm First North, also trading on Xetra, Börse Frankfurt and 
Börse Stuttgart.

For more information, www.oodash.com

The Company’s Certified Adviser is Eminova Fondkommission AB | +46 (0)8-684 211 00 | 
info@eminova.se
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